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Dear Professor Schwab

It is my pleasure to confirm my attendance at the annual meeting of Che World
Economic Forum in Davos in January 2017 The trip to Switzerland in midwinter is

always a delight for me and a highlight of the new year

This year I will be in Davos from Wednesday night to Thursday night The year
ahead will be a special one for the government of the Netherlands with elections

due in March 2Q17 In light of the chosen theme Vesponsive and responsible
leadership this year s annual meeting in Davos promises Co be especially
interesting

I look forward to inspiring and fitful discussions
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Yours sincerely
IMndfek^

L
Mark Ru^tc
Prifne Minister of the Netherlands
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